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September 22, 2020 
 
 
Mr. W. Ron Allen 
Chairman 
Department of the Interior Self-Governance Advisory Committee 
c/o Self-Governance Communication and Education 
314 W. 14th Place 
Tulsa, OK 74119 
 
Dear Mr. Allen:  
 
Thank you for your letter dated August 19, 2020, to Federal Acquisition Service 
Commissioner Julie Dunne regarding concerns about the U.S. General Services 
Administration’s (GSA) policies for property transfer to Native American tribes. Your 
letter has been referred to me for response. 
 
As an interim update, I write to let you know that while GSA will be unable to attend the 
Advisory Committee’s quarterly meeting scheduled for September 28, 2020, GSA is 
working expeditiously on a thorough response to your inquiry. I will send that response 
as soon as it is completed. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact my office at 202-501-0563. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Jeffrey A. Post 
Associate Administrator 
 


